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From: Bobbi McGinnis <c21bobbi@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 10:49 AM

To: sbcob; Bischof, Renee; Clk-RecHelpDesk, Clk-RecHelpDesk
Subject: 2020 Election Certification

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Board of Supervisors,

In light of the recent national accusations and concerns regarding the use of the Dominion

Voting Machines to count the vote in our 2020 General Elections, I am asking the Board of Supervisors to delay
the certification of the vote. Please require the Elections Office to not destroy any of the ballots or change the
settings on the Dominion or Agellus equipment in case there would be a National Investigation of these
machines used throughout the United States. In California, we are one of 40 Counties using this equipment. To
restore local confidence in the results of the election and not to suppress our local citizens rights, the County
Board of Supervisors can delay the certification until these issues and claims have been vetted.

Please delay the certification of the 2020 General Election in Santa Barbara County until we understand fully
the consequences of using the Dominion Machines for counting our local vote.

Thank you,

Bobbi McGinnis
Chairwoman

Santa Barbara GOP
805-680-6921

Ph.805 680-6921
Fx.805 569-0591
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From: Robert Hudson <rhudson127@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 12:19 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Certification of Election

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Board of Supervisors,

In light of the recent national accusations and concerns regarding the use of the Dominion

Voting Machines to count the vote in our 2020 General Elections, I am asking the Board of Supervisors to delay
the certification of the vote. Please require the Elections Office to not destroy any of the ballots or change the
settings on the Dominion or Agellus equipment in case there would be a National Investigation of these
machines used throughout the United States. In California, we are one of 40 Counties using this equipment. To
restore local confidence in the results of the election and not to suppress our local citizens rights, the County
Board of Supervisors can delay the certification until these issues and claims have been vetted.

Please delay the certification of the 2020 General Election in Santa Barbara County until we understand fully
the consequences of using the Dominion Machines for counting our local vote.

Thank you for your consideration.
Robert Hudson

625 Oak Ridge Road
Solvang, CA 93463



